
 

 
EYEMOUTH HIGH SCHOOL DRESS CODE 
 
As you may be aware the relaunch of our School uniform policy has been a considerable success.  This is in no small part due to 
the role played by parents in supporting this initiative.  The vast majority of our pupils now come to school in uniform and we 
thank parents for their support and hope that it continues into the future. 
 
We ask that you help us in continuing the high standard of uniform achieved in the school.  We appreciate that it is often 
difficult to be vigilant about such things with busy lives and the challenges teenagers present.  For us as a school, uniform 
represents an identity and a “buy in” to the values we try to instil in young people.  We believe we have a fair policy that allows 
for some personal choice within a range of options. 
 
What is our dress code? 
For all students, school dress code is: 
 
 Smart black trousers or skirt (not tracksuit material, not faded or ripped, not shorts or leggings unless worn with a skirt) 
 Plain white or black collared shirt 
 School tie 
 School blazer or black school jumper with school logo or cardigan with school logo 
 Black or brown footwear 
 
Scottish Borders Council has made it clear that the following categories of clothing are unacceptable in any of their schools in 
any circumstances: 
 
1. Clothes which could cause health or safety difficulties for the wearer or others (eg clothes with a flammability warning). 
2. Clothes which cause damage to the school (eg certain types of shoes). 
3. Clothes which could lead to indiscipline or poor behaviour (eg clothing associated with particular sporting factions or 

teams). 
4. Clothing which could cause offence to others in the school as a result of wording or pictures (eg certain t-shirts with explicit 

pictures or slogans and clothes which are too revealing, tight or short). 
5. Clothing which encourages the use of alcohol, tobacco or drugs. 
 
No student will be allowed to wear such clothes in school and you are asked to ensure that your son/daughter complies with 
this requirement. 
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM MUST BE ORDERED ONLINE BY PARENTS/CARERS FROM EITHER BORDER EMBROIDERIES / FANTASY PRINTS 
OR MY CLOTHING. 
 
Border Embroideries Ltd: 
1. Go to www.border-embroideries.co.uk 
2. Click on Schools Online Ordering 
3. Select Eyemouth High School 1st - 3rd year or Eyemouth High School 4th - 6th year 
4. Choose either jumper or cardigan, size and quantity (you can also purchase a school tie here) 
 
Fantasy Prints: 
1. School wear shop now open at Unit 3, Ramparts Industrial Estate, Berwick-upon-Tweed – garments can be tried on for size 

before you purchase. A supply of all school wear will be held in stock. 
OR 

2. Go to www.fpuniformz.com  
3. Select Eyemouth High School from the list – a list of items available to purchase will be shown. 
4. Choose the quantity and sizes you’d like and follow on screen instructions. 

OR 
5. Alternatively, you can call 01289 303242 to order or reserve garments. 
 
My Clothing: 
1. Go to www.tesco.com/ues   
2. Select your school from the list and you’ll see all the customised items you can buy 
3. Choose the quantity and sizes you’d like, then add them to your basket 
4. Pay easily with a debit or credit card at the checkout 
 


